Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO0212 PHONE LOG 2009-12-21
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Mon 12/21/2009 11:24 AM

End: Mon 12/21/2009 11:24 AM
Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Kris Larson of Ninyo & Moore. HARD wants to get bid for park work back by Jan 5 and therefore wanted
me to review a draft Soil Management Plan (SMP) by 12/24. | indicated that we have not received the report with
results of the excavation and confirmation sampling. He will submit the results report also but has been waiting for
some documentation from HARD. | indicated that the fastest review time would be by December 31 provided that
reports were received by December 23. After discussing this with Larry Lepore of HARD, Kris Larson called back to
indicate that they would use a draft version of the SMP for the bid without a disclaimer that the SMP had not been
reviewed by County and that changes could occur. The method to deal with their schedule and contractors was left up
to HARD.

Jerry Wickham



